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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact to the Department of Corrections is indeterminable.

There are no current measures that would allow for an accurate prediction of the 
number of individuals sentenced pursuant to the proposed legislation. Each year 
of incarceration, per inmate, costs the State approximately $44,735, including 
medical costs.  The cost for community supervision, per offender, is 
approximately $2,000 per year.

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown 
number of cases.

There would be no significant fiscal impact to the Department of Family Services 
as the Department assumes the current application and verification process and 
requirements will satisfy the proposed legislation.  Currently, all members of 
the household, regardless of age, are verified through the systematic alien 
verification of entitlement program.  

NOTICE-AGENCY ESTIMATE OF ADMINISTRATIVE IMPACT REQUESTED

This bill has administrative impact that appears to increase duties or 
responsibilities of one or more state agencies and may impact agency spending or 
staffing requirements. As introduced, the bill does not modify any state agency 
budget or current personnel authorizations.
The following state agencies will be asked to provide their estimate of the 
administrative fiscal impact prior to the first committee meeting held to 
consider the bill:

Community College Commission
University of Wyoming
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777-3391)


